Safe at Home Committee Meeting Minutes

September 13, 2021 - 11:00 AM
Meeting Place, North Hillsdale Methodist Church

Attendance: Joyce Lapenn, Lynda Brenner, Natalie Kahan, Rene Gibson, Beth Gordon,
Lynne Colclough, Timi Bates and Mary Lou Kersten

Coffee Hour
Coffee hour was cancelled for the month of September due to Covid concerns. Coffee
hours will resume, date to be determined.

How to Age Well and Stay Safe At Home Guide
Deepak and Lynda are working on updates and edits. Perhaps updated guide will be

published in November.

Senior Chore Services Day
Post cards to Hillsdale seniors were sent. Returned postcards will be updated

with corrected addresses. A second mailing will go out to seniors on the

list to make sure the word gets out, emails will go to those for whom we have
email addresses. Some posters will be placed.

An article will be sent to the Columbia Paper.

There are a few responses so far which Natalie is managing.

Volunteer recruitment was discussed. Joyce will call Toby Butterfield regarding possible
volunteers from the Hillsdale Hamlet committee. She will also keep a list of volunteers.
Lynne will contact Taconic Hills Central School regarding student volunteers.

The issue will be managing the demand of services and the supply of volunteers.

Next meeting: October 4, 1:00 PM North Hillsdale Methodist Church



